2023 Part B Test Strip and Meter Change

Effective Jan. 1, 2023, Medical Mutual will be switching to preferred test strips and meters.

Products produced by manufacturers, Abbott or Lifescan (Freestyle, OneTouch,
Optium, Precision, Relion Ultima) will be considered preferred products that can be filled
through an in-network retail or mail order pharmacy for a $0 copay.

We recommend switching to one of the preferred products listed above.

All other products are considered non-preferred and can only be purchased through an
in-network DME provider.

To find an in-network provider for non-preferred products, refer to the Medical Mutual
Provider Directory.



https://providersearch.medmutual.com/

